
 
 

Change of Date for the 2014 Cosmic Blessing 
 
Michael Balcomb 
September 23, 2013 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Following is an important memo from our International Headquarters regarding the date for the 2014 

Cosmic Blessing by the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and Humankind. Please review it with you 

families. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Change of Date for the 2014 Cosmic Blessing by the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and 

Humankind 

 

Ref. No. FFWPUI 2013-117 

 

September 23, 2013 (8.19 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 1st Year of Cheon Il Guk) 

 

May the blessings and love of the Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with all regions and mission 

nations. 

 

This is to announce that the previously announced date for this coming 2014 Cosmic Blessing Ceremony 

by the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and Humankind has been changed. Please ensure there is no 

confusion in each mission country pertaining to the date change of the 2014 Cosmic Blessing Ceremony. 

 

1) Title: 2014 Cosmic Blessing Ceremony by the True Parents of Heaven, Earth, and Humankind 

 

2) Original Date: 1.10 by the Heavenly Calendar in the second year of Cheon Il Guk (February 9, 2014 - 

Sunday) at 11 AM. 

 

3) New Date: 1.9 by the Heavenly Calendar in the second year of Cheon Il Guk (February 8, 2014 - 

Saturday) at 11 AM. 

 

Chang Shik Yang 

 

International Executive Vice-President 

 

 

 

 


